Dear Bernadete

Thank you for your request for permission to reprint your paper for the IASL 2011 Annual Conference to the Brazilian journal, translated into Portuguese.  IASL is willing to give permission for the reprint of the paper as long as there is a statement that states: “Reprinted with permission from Proceedings of the 40th International Association of School Librarianship annual conference incorporating the 15th international forum on research in school librarianship, date, page numbers.”

Kind regards

Karen

Karen Bonanno

Executive Secretary

International Association of School Librarianship (IASL) Inc. 

PO Box 83, Zillmere Queensland 4034 Australia

http://www.iasl-online.org

https://twitter.com/#!/IASLonline

http://iaslonline.ning.com/

Fax: + 61 7 3633 0570 From: Bernadete Campello [mailto:bscampello@gmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, 13 July 2011 3:24 AM

To: Karen Bonanno

Subject: Re: IASL paper

